
OBJECTIONS 
 
Ref:  WDLBPREM/0268 
 
 
Name and Address of Premises:  Angelino’s, 1 Montrose Street, Clydebank G81 2LQ 
 
 
Applicant:  Senex Investments Limited, 4 Lynedoch Crescent, Glasgow G3 6EQ 
 
 
Description of Premises: Family restaurant occupying a former church and situated in 

Montrose Street, Clydebank at its junction with Kilbowie Road. 
 
 
Sale of Alcohol for Consumption: On Premises 
 
 
Core Times when Alcohol will be sold for Consumption on Premises: 
 
Monday to Sunday - 11.00 am to 2.00 am the following day  
 
 
Seasonal Variations: The premises may operate additional hours for the sale of alcohol 

over the festive period as defined by the Licensing Board subject to 
the grant of applications for extended hours. 

 
 
Outdoor Drinking Facilities to be provided: Yes 
 
 
Outdoor Drinking area(s) indicated on Layout Plan: Yes 
 
 
Children and Young Persons:- 
 
(a) Ages of and Terms under which Children and Young Persons to be allowed entry: 
  
 Children and Young persons of all ages will be allowed access for the purpose of 

consuming a meal or attending a pre-booked function when accompanied by a person 
aged 18 or over. 

  
(b) Times during which Children and Young Persons will be allowed entry:    
 
 When attending a pre-booked function, for the duration of the function, otherwise, until they 

have finished the consumption of a meal, provided that the same is ordered by 10 pm. 
 
(c) Parts of the Premises to which Children and Young Persons will be allowed entry: 
 
  All public areas. 
 
 
Police Authority Comments: No Objections 
 
 



Fire Authority Comments:  No Objections 
 
 
Regulatory Services Comments:  
 
Environment Health 
 
1. Comments were previously provided by Environmental Health to the Planning Section with 
reference to Planning Application DC09/287 ‘Change of Use of Church to Restaurant’.  A  
Noise Impact Assessment (NIA) was requested to assess the potential noise impact of the 
proposed premises on neighbouring residential properties.  

A NIA was provided in September 2010 and further information was sought on several issues 
contained within the NIA in October 2010. No response has yet been received in this regard. 

The plans that have now been provided in connection with the provisional premises licence 
application are different from the plans upon which we provided our original comments to 
Planning.  

The new plans show a dance floor / mezzanine area with sounder and strobe lighting and two 
outside drinking areas. None of these issues were considered in the original NIA and we would 
therefore require that the original NIA is updated to take account of these factors. 
 
2. The applicant should contact Environmental Health prior to the installation of any fixtures  
and fittings to discuss the layout and organisation of food storage and preparation areas of the 
proposed food business to ensure it will comply with Food Safety legislation and current 
guidance on cross contamination prevention. 
 
 
Community Council Comments: N/A 
 
 
Additional Comments: N/A 
 
 
Section 50 Certificates:  
 
Planning: Received 14.07.11.   
 
Please see further correspondence from the Planning Authority in relation to the 
application (attached as appendix 1) 
 
Food Hygiene: N/A 
 
Building Control: N/A 
 
 
Decision: 
 
 
 


